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June 3, 2024 

 

A special meeting of the Beaver Dam Unified School District Board of Education was held on the 

above date at the Educational Service Center.  President, Chad Prieve, called the meeting to order 

at 6:00 p.m.  Board members present: Isaac Dornfeld, Marge Jorgensen, John Kraus, Jr., Mary 

Kuntz, Maria Mason, Lisa Panzer, Chad Prieve, Heather Scholz, and Joanne Tyjeski.  Board 

members absent: None. 

 

Mr. DiStefano, Superintendent, introduced Mr. Foster from School Perceptions to present the 

results of the Community Facilities Survey.   

 

Mr. Foster provided survey background information and reviewed the survey/respondent 

information, results, and analysis.  The response rate was 18%, which is a good response rate. A 

majority of all subgroups support the district exploring a facilities referendum.  The weighted 

average analysis has 51.3% support for the $107 million proposed plan, which is within the margin 

of error.  The survey shows there is enough support to place the proposed facilities plan on the 

ballot in November for the voters to decide.   

 

Board members engaged in questions and discussion about the survey results.  They requested data 

for additional subgroups, potential referendum financial information, and additional context 

regarding the prospect of potentially less-costly plans and the estimated tax impact. 

 

Kraus moved, Jorgensen seconded, to adjourn the meeting. 

 

The motion was adopted by unanimous vote and the meeting was adjourned at 6:56 p.m. 

     

       /s/       

Chad Prieve, President  

 

/s/       

Marge Jorgensen, Clerk 
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